
I am a retired public school teacher having taught 35 years in the Minot Public School District. I 
am also a reader who has enjoyed the services of the public library since I was a little girl. Our 
libraries are essential services in our communities. I used the public library each week when I 
was teaching. The librarians are very professional in their jobs. This bill is unnecessary and 
punitive to libraries and the community members who use them. Please vote NO on this bill.


